
 

On Saturday, January 14, the Holy Cross High School Football Program will be 
holding its annual award ceremony.  
 
Dinner will be served at this event and will take place in the school cafeteria at 
6:00 p.m. The cost is $20 per person (including players).  Please make sure all 
players are dressed appropriately (i.e., dress shirt and shoes).   
 
Payment can be made to Coach Smith, Mr. Goggin, and Mr. Gilvary and is due by 
Thursday, January 12.  Please note:  this awards ceremony is for ALL Holy Cross 
Football Players who have completed their season. 
 
Thank you!  I look forward to seeing you this weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tim Smith  

Tim Smith  
Football Program Coach 
Holy Cross High School 

 


